
Date: 2025-07-24
First Name: Mark
Last Name: Linimon
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: 
City: Austin
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I note that the "Texas Redistricting" website (https://redistricting.capitol.texas.gov/)
had no advanced notice of the meeting on the 21st (as of late in the evening on the 20th,
when I went to bed); and only here on the 24th has advanced notice of the meeting on the
25th (tomorrow).

This is clearly insufficient notice for interested parties to be able to respond.

In fact, that website contains the text "In order to gather information that will aid
the Texas Legislature in making redistricting decisions, legislative committees
generally hold public hearings in the months leading up to redistricting."

This reads as though the usual decennial process proceeds over a number of months.
The current process, in contrast, has taken place (so far) within only 4 days.

This is simply insufficient and I hope the Committee, in the name of fairness, will
reconsider its announced schedule.

Mark Linimon




